DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-1755/1dn
FROM THE MGG:wlj:pg
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

March 13, 2007

Please review this bill carefully to ensure that it is not too broad in scope. As drafted,
a member of the military who is no longer a resident will be treated as a resident for
all hunting and fishing approvals. This includes approvals subject the preference
systems. | did not require members of the military to be on furlough or leave for
purposes of being treated as a resident in applying for approvals because | assume they
would be able to apply online. However, requirements to show proof of eligiblity may
result in applications being made only in person. Please let me know if you want any
changes.

| created a delayed effective date to give DNR time to implement the provisions created
in this bill. OK?
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